
 

GUIDELINES FOR OUR USE OF TINTERN GRAMMAR 2018 
 

The Nunawading Swimming Club is very fortunate to have access to the Tintern Grammar swimming pool for squad 

training.  With a facility like this, there are a number of guidelines that ALL Nunawading families are required to 

follow. 

 

• Vehicle Access to the Tintern Grammar Grounds is through the gates at the cnr of Loma and Morinda Streets 

signed as Gate1. 

• Vehicle Exit is via the gates at the west end of the carpark onto Loma Street signed as Gate 2.  Do not exit via 

the entry gates. 

• There is to be no parking in the bus bay opposite the sport centre or the mini bus bay in the carpark. 

• No swimmer or parent is to walk anywhere in the Tintern Grammar Grounds other than from the car park to 

the pool and vice versa.  

• No swimmer or parent is to access areas other than the pool in the sports complex. This includes the 

basketball court or gym facilities. 

• No swimmer or parent is to touch or use any equipment or sports gear belonging to the school. 

• If parents wish to walk, run or ride whilst their children are swimming, they must do so outside the Tintern 

Grammar Grounds. 

• The blue matting on the side of the pool is off limits to swimmers during dryland as it is a walkway for our 

staff. 

• Any skipping is to be done at the end of the pool where there is more space. 

• All parents are asked to supervise their own children before and after sessions. 

• All parents must be at the pool at least 5 minutes prior to pick up time. 

• Security and child safety procedures do not allow mobile phones or electronic devices to be used in change 

rooms. 

 
This facility is very important to us and we welcome the safety and security initiatives that are in place. 

The Club asks for the full cooperation of all swimmers and parents to abide by these guidelines. 

 

Gary Barclay 

Chief Executive Officer 

 
 


